
COVID-19 UPDATE

At Chabad of Plano, we take the responsibility of creating as safe and sanitary 
environment as is possible for those who choose to participate in the activities 
happening here. 

We are so pleased to be able to share with you that thanks to a generous member, 
we have been able to purchase a $3,000 Professional Cordless Electrostatic 
Backpack Sprayer to sanitize the building daily. This sprayer can be used on the 
chairs, tables, bima, door handles, faucets, handrails, toys etc.. This is the kind 
of machine used to sanitize airplanes, hospitals, schools and for commercial 
office settings. 

We have installed eight hand sanitizing dispensers all over the building for easy 
access. Masks are available upon entry for anyone who does not come with their 
own. Every person who enters the building must wear a mask. The Shul has been 
reconfigured to allow for social distancing during services.

HIGH HOLIDAY UPDATE

One thing we do know for sure about COVID is how rapidly the situation changes 
and how flexible we need to be in adjusting to these changes. 

As it gets closer to the holidays, we will be sharing with you detailed plans for 
carrying out the High Holiday Services. Please know that whatever we do will 
strictly adhere to the guidelines of the department of health of Collin County as 
well as the State of Texas. 

For now, this is the information we can offer you: There will be several services 
with low attendance numbers during the day that you would have to sign up for. 
This will allow us to offer socially distant services for those who wish to attend. 
We will offer an outdoor shofar blowing service for children and adults as well. 

Please be sure to look out for emails with further information that we will share 
with you in the coming weeks. 


